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ALTON - Brighton Fire Department and other fire agencies quickly responded to a 
heavy trailer fire in the 200 block of Prairie Lane which is an Alton address, but in the 
Brighton Fire District, around 2 a.m. on Thursday.

Firefighters were able to get the fire under control for the most part in quick fashion 
because of the rapid response.

Fosterburg Fire Department also responded to the scene for mutual aid. It is unknown 
how the fire started or if there were any injuries.



 


